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United Contract Negotiations Update

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

Your IAM District 141 negotiating team and United Airlines management made significant progress in 
contract negotiations last week in Chicago, Illinois. We addressed seven separate contracts, including 
important discussions led by the Fleet Technical Instructors (FTI) subcommittee.  

Here are the highlights of our recent efforts:  

Fleet Technical Instructors (FTI) Agreement: Progress was made on Article One classification and 
vacancies, along with productive discussions about strengthening job security.  

Fleet Service, Passenger Service, and Stores Agreements: We reached our most productive session to 
date, achieving a tentative agreement on temporary assignments—a key milestone in our negotiations.  

Upcoming Sessions: Negotiations will resume the week of December 9th, with the addition of 
subcommittees representing Storekeeper and Security Officer contracts.  

We are committed to ensuring that each step in these negotiations delivers meaningful improvements for 
our members. Your unwavering support remains crucial to our success, and we thank you for standing 
united with us.  

In Solidarity

Your Negotiating Committee 
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